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April 25, 2016

Via FERC Online eFiling

Ms. Kimberly 0. Bose, Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C. 20426

Re: PennEast Pipeline Project, FERC Docket No. PF 15-1-000
Proposal for Joint Public Meeting/Hearing

Dear Ms. Bose:

On April 23, 2015, the Delaware River Basin Commission (DRBC) sent a letter to the
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) that included a request for FERC to
consider a joint public meeting and DRBC public hearing on the captioned project.

I am writing today to withdraw that request. The DRBC will conduct its public process
independently of FERC’s.

Thank you for your courteous assistance. If you have any questions regarding DRBC’s
review procedure, please contact me at 609-477-7203.

Sincerely,

0
amela M. sh

Commiss.n Secretary and Assistant General Counsel

cc: Alisa M. Lykens, FERC
Medha Kochhar, Ph.D., FERC
Jeff England, UGI Energy Services
DRBC Commissioners


